
Dear Representative Gail Finney, 
 
This is to inform you of my support of HB 2321.  I am writing as a member of the Lawrence Branch 

NAACP, #4045.  The bill requires electric public utilities to notify cities prior to construction of urban 

electric transmission lines.   
  
I understand that Rep. Finney has been working with community residents to negotiate with Energy to effect improved 
communication regarding the placement and construction of future urban electric transmissions poles, ensure compensation to 
the community, and to get the City of Wichita involved in assuring notice to residents where urban electric transmission lines are 
being proposed.  
 
Thank you for your efforts. 
 
Barbara Johnston, 
Lawrence Branch NAACP 

 

 

 

 

 


